
TUBMAN TIMES 
November/December 2022Both classes celebrated Thanksgiving and the Winter 

Holidays. A major focus was placed on kindness, 
gratitude and sharing.  

K-2 made a Thankful 
Tree

K-2 also made turkey 
hand puppets

Gr.3-5 made turkeys and also 
expressed gratitude

Friendly Reminders 
• If your child 

doesn’t attend 
school for ANY 
reason, they should 
not come to the 
Program on that 
day. 

• Winter is fast 
approaching.  
Please ensure your 
child wears a 
warm jacket, 
gloves, boots 
and a hat. 

• The last day of 
program before 
the holidays is 
Thursday, 
December 22. 

• We return on 
January 3. 

Getting Ready For The 
Holidays! 

All students decorated 
sugar cookies and 
enjoyed eating them!! 

We wish everyone a happy, 
healthy, and joyous Christmas 

Holiday and we’re looking forward 
to a wonderful New Year. 

Love, Mrs. S, Ms. Kacy, Mr. J. 
and Mr. H

A FABULOUS RETURN VISIT FROM 
ANIMAL EMBASSY 
“TEACHING KINDNESS WITH 
CREATURES”




